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Statement of Reasons for Making the Order


The proposal is to introduce a 20 mph speed limit on lengths of Rectory Road, Rectory Close, St Johns Close and Westbourne Road in Coltishall. This is intended to support the new development proposals on Rectory Road and to improve safety for all users of road (including pedestrians and cyclists) in alignment with Norfolk County Council’s Speed Management Strategy.
The proposal to make the Orders is because it appears to Norfolk County Council that it is expedient to do so for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising, for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic (including pedestrians) and for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs.
